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NOTICE OF UP TO $25,000 REWARD OFFERED BY THE  

EASTERN IDAHO REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT 

FOR INFORMATION RELATED TO AN ILLEGAL DISCHARGE EVENT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Eastern Idaho Regional Sewer District, located west of Shelley, 

Idaho, is offering a reward of up to $25,000 in exchange for information leading to the 

identification, arrest, and conviction of the person or persons responsible for the illegal discharge 

of over 1,300 gallons of silicone-based liquid into the Sewer District’s collection system. The 

Sewer District reward may be apportioned between various persons and/or paid for the conviction 

of various persons as the circumstances fairly dictate.  

 

This event has been isolated to the Shelley area, occurring on or about February 14, 2022, and has 

caused over $1,000,000 in damages to the sewer plant, thereby significantly affecting the sewer 

plant’s processing capacity and efficiencies.    

 

Any person(s) having information related to this crime is requested to contact the Bingham County 

Sheriff’s Office, Attention Detective Blake Davis, at (208) 785-1234. If you so choose, you have 

the right to remain anonymous.  

 

For further information, please contact the Eastern Idaho Regional Sewer District Office at 

admin@eirsd.org  
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